
 
 

 
 

 

To Whom it May Concern,  
 
 
I’m writing this letter in support of DNA Vintner’s request for a Conditional Use Permit for her new 
tasting room & retail outlet at 1223 Caledonia St. 
 
Diana’s business is growing and having a tasting room and storefront on Caledonia Street would be a 
great addition to the commercial district.  It’s investments like hers that help make the Uptowne 
revitalization effort a reality! 
 
I urge you to approve her Conditional Use Permit &  Thank You for your consideration. 
 
Most Sincerely, 
 
 
Nick Roush 
President 
North La Crosse Business Association  


